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I strongly oppose and change in the current system on mail-in voting established in 

Oregon.  

I have lived previously lived in Wisconsin, Missouri and Illinois as a registered voter; 

and have been an resident, registered voter in Oregon for ten years. 

Oregon's system of voting is brilliant! It empowers the voter to have their voice heard! 

It prevents roadblocks to voting presented by handicaps, lack of transportation, 

necessity of being out of state.  The current system reduces the possibility of fraud, is 

economical, enhances voter participation, and supports the vital right to vote.  

Additionally,  the voter information booklet that arrives well prior. to voting is highly 

informative and objective information that also creates and informed and empowered 

voter.  

Again the voting process in the State of Oregon is highly respectful of the citizens of 

the State, empowers the vote of the people in directing their government, efficient, 

and cost effective. 

I do NOT want the system of voting the Oregon changed! 


